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CANCELLED MEETING NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

In response to the World Health Organization’s 
characterization of COVID-19 as a pandemic and in 
compliance with the Governor’s request to limit 
public gatherings to protect public health and slow 
the rate of transmission, the Regular Meeting of 
the Antelope Valley Transit Authority Board of 
Directors scheduled for March 24, 2020 at 
10:00 a.m. has been cancelled. 

As the Authority continues to monitor and receive 
updates regarding COVID-19, the AVTA web page 
will be updated accordingly regarding the next 
Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors 
scheduled on Tuesday, April 28, 2020 at 10:00 
a.m. in the AVTA Community Room, located at 
42210 6th Street West, Lancaster, CA 93534. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, 
please contact Karen Darr at 661-729-2206.  
Thank you. 
 
 


